
Time Thursday Friday Saturday 

8.30am Welcome & Worship 

  

Worship & Devotion 

  

Worship & Devotion 

  

9.00am Introduction 

  

Functions of Supervision 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

  

Supervision Models 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

Effective Workplace Communication 

CHCCOM003 Develop workplace communication strate-
gies 

10.30am Morning Tea 

11.00am Functions of Supervision 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

  

  

  

Guidelines for Providing Supervision 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

Communication and Conflict 

CHCCOM003 Develop workplace communication strate-
gies 

12.30pm Lunch 

1.30pm Learning Styles 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

Providing Supervision 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

Connecting with an Audience   CHCCOM003 De-

velop workplace communication strategies 

3.00pm                                            Afternoon Tea Finish (3.00pm) 

3.30pm Learning Tools 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

  

  

  

Reflecting on Supervision 

MINCHP517A Provide pastoral supervision in clinical 
practice 

  

  

  

5.00pm Finish Finish   

Chaplaincy Diploma SC Intensive 1 - Student Matrix 2016 



Chaplaincy Diploma SC Intensive 2 - Student Matrix 2016 

Time Thursday Friday Saturday 

8.30am Welcome & Worship 

  

Worship & Devotion 

  

Worship & Devotion 

  

9.00am Individual Presentations 

MINCHP518A – Analyse the theology of Chaplaincy 
practice 

Team Building 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

  

  

  

Vision Capacity 

Mission Statement Developing 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

10.30am Morning Tea 

11.00am Theological Reflection Models? 

MINCHP518A – Analyse the theology of Chaplaincy 
practice 

  

Team Building 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

  

  

  

  

Skilful Hands 

SWOT 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

12.30pm Lunch 

1.30pm Supervision and Reflection 

MINCHP518A – Analyse the theology of Chaplaincy 
practice 

Leadership Styles 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

Strategic Leading/Planning 

 LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

3.00pm                                            Afternoon Tea Finish (3.00pm) 

3.30pm Self Evaluation? 

MINCHP518A – Analyse the theology of Chaplaincy 
practice 

  

  

Levels of Leadership 

Delegation 

LEDLED502A Identify leaders and develop leadership 
skills 

  

  

  

5.00pm Finish Finish   


